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Ipswich Motorway Upgrade: Rocklea to Darra —
Stage 1

New Reedy Road entry ramp connection open - Changed traffic
conditions

September 2019

The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) is pleased to announce the opening of
the upgraded Reedy Road and the new Ipswich Motorway entry ramp, Oxley.

From Wednesday 11 September 2019, motorists will be able to use this new ramp to safely
enter the Ipswich Motorway in a westbound direction.

Please be aware there are changed traffic conditions at the intersection of the Ipswich Road
service road and Reedy Road. Traffic coming from the Oxley Roundabout in a westbound
(Ipswich) direction will be required to stop for oncoming traffic on Reedy Road.

Please obey road signs, speed limits and VMS signage advising of the changed traffic
conditions.

If you would like further information about the project, please visit
www.tmr.gld.gov.au/rocklea2darral, email contactus@r2di.com.au or call 1800 204 990.

Thank you for your cooperation,

The Project Team
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